



01254 231 553

Friday, 21 April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break and are enjoying the longer, brighter days.

As you are most probably aware, there are two more strike days scheduled to take place on Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> April and Tuesday 2<sup>nd</sup> May.

On these days, the school will once again operate in line with the principles of emergency planning and response guidance and will only be open to our most vulnerable young people and the children of critical workers. All other students, as per the previous strike days, will be expected to access remote learning from home; details of which will follow shortly. **Please note, however, that 'The Heys' will remain open to all students who normally attend that site.** On the preceding school days, that is Wednesday 26<sup>th</sup> April and Friday 28<sup>th</sup> April, food bags will be offered to all non-attending students who are entitled to free school meals.

If your child has joined us since the last strike day on 16<sup>th</sup> March, we will make it our priority to contact you over the next couple of days to share with you the arrangements for your child on these days.

Once again, we thank you for your cooperation in this matter and we apologise for any inconvenience this action may cause. As always if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Mrs S. Mckenna Headteacher

Shulenna







